
May 10, 2022 

The Board of Assessors met at 7:45 a.m. Mr. Reardon, Mr. Clark and Mr. 
Laverty were present. 

The Board opened the session to public participation. Ms. Carlyon Migala, 
of 303 Common Street, regarding her abatement application. Ms. Migala 
added additional verbal testimony in support her application to the Board. 
The Board took the matter under consideration. 

There were no other questions from the public. 

The minutes of the previous session were read. On motion by Mr. Reardon, 
seconded by Mr. Clark, passed unanimously, the minutes were accepted as 
read. 

The Board discussed the recent acquisition of 5 Clark Lane by the 
Cambridge Housing Authority. The Cambridge Housing Authority is using 
5 Clark Lane as public housing. The Cambridge housing Authority did not 
notify the Town of Belmont of the acquisition of this property and has not 
filed a formal 3ABC (to obtain tax exempt status) with the town as of this 
meeting. The Board further reviewed the status of the ownership (a 
corporation) and the recorded deed of the property. 

The weekly list(s) of taxes exempted or abated was (were) signed: 
4/29/202 and 5/6/2022. The taxes exempted totaled $6,023.00. 

On motion by Mr. Laverty, seconded by Mr. Reardon, passed unanimously, 
the meeting adjourned at 9:35 a.m. 

-

The Board voted to hold the next meeting on T 
7:45 AM. 

Charles Clark 
Secretary 




